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From: armin daie    
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 2:39 PM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] The Q tower limited partner ship project in Southwest corner of major Mackenzie drive and Fossil Hill 
Road 
 

Hello,  
 

My Name is Armin Daie , owner of property at  Alexie way, Woodbridge , I would like to present my 
concern in regards to the public meeting on Official Plan Amendment File OP.21.001 being held on 
Tuesday September 14,2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
According to the fact that the neighborhood is already over crowded and both Sibella way and Alexie 
way  road are very narrow to accept further traffic , building a 12 story building not only alter the 
harmony of buildings in the vicinity which are all townhouses but it will make situation worse in the 
Fossil hill and Sibella road  and in consequence Alexie way 
 
Respectfully I ask not to approve the application submitted to build 12 story building this lot as it will 
harm all neighbors both financially and emotionally . 
 
Thank you  
Armin Daie 
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